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Community News 
May 26-27, 2017 

 
Celebrate Israel Parade 

Sunday, June 4 from 11:00 a.m.  -  4:00 p.m. – 57th-74th Street on Fifth Avenue, NYC.  Join the 

Stamford, New Canaan and Darien community at the Salute to Israel Parade!  We will be 

watching, cheering and singing together at Stamford’s new special designated spectator section 

between 61st and 62nd streets in Manhattan, on the east side of the street (across from the 

park).  Feel free to bring homemade signs and t-shirts declaring, Stamford Celebrates Israel!  

Sponsored by the United Jewish Federation of Greater Stamford, 1035 Newfield Avenue, 

Stamford. 

Jewish Senior Services 

Please join Jewish Senior Services for World Elder Abuse Awareness Day as we recognize and 

celebrate 10 years of the Center for Elder Abuse Prevention.  The Center for Elder Abuse 

Prevention at JSS empowers victims through safe haven and services, and champions safer 

communities for older adults.  This event is open to the community and is free of charge and 

will be held on Thursday, June 15, 2017 from 4:30-6:00 p.m. at Jewish Senior Services, Bennett 

Hall, 4200 Park Avenue, Bridgeport, CT.  Please RSVP by June 12th to Anne Hughes at 203-364-

8251 or ahughes@jseniors.org. 

Jewish Senior Services invites you to their next event in The Joel and Lois Coleman Lecture 

Series:  Aging and Parkinson’s Disease presented by Alessandro Di Rocco, MD (NYU Langone 

Medical  Center, Founders Professor of Neurology, Department of Neurology, Exec. Dir. The 

Marlene and Paolo Fresco Institute for Parkinson’s and Movement Disorders, Member of 

Parkinson’s Foundation Board).  Wednesday, June 28 @ 7:00 p.m., Jewish Senior Services, 

Bennett Hall, 4200 Park Avenue, Bridgeport, CT.  RSVP to Kim Gintoli at 203-365-6463 or 

kgintoli@jseniors.org. 

United Jewish Federation 

Announcing the 3rd annual Back to School Shop event on July 30, 2017.  Can you help?  Back to 

School Shop provides economically disadvantaged elementary school children in Stamford with 

the opportunity to “shop” for brand new clothes, backpack and school supplies at no charge in 

a one day event.  We served nearly 200 children in our event last summer and hope to increase 

the number to 250 this year!  Can you volunteer for a 4 hour shift at our event?  To volunteer, 
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please register here:  https://goo.gl/forms/lu6YP7HCOOShPEuh2.  For more information please 

visit www.ujf.org/backtoschoolshop. 

https://goo.gl/forms/lu6YP7HCOOShPEuh2

